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New Wine United 2017 
Bath and West Showground, Shepton Mallet.  
Week One 22nd July- 28th July 
Week Two 30th July – 5th August 
Want to know what it is like? Then click on the 
link below! 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTbOSsgF
39A   and then go to www.new-wine.org  to 
make your booking.  
 

Focus at Somerley Estate  
24th July–30th July 2017 
If you attend one of the HTB 
family of churches in London you will have 
heard about this special summer event.  
www.focus.htb.org  
 

These are great opportunities to spend time 
with other Deaf Christians, experience great 
teaching and worship. Suitable for the whole 
family. Both events are interpreted and 
accommodation is bring your own tent, or hire 
a tent / caravan or stay in local B& B.  
 

Not sure it is for you? Have a chat with the 
Chaplain she will be at New Wine Week 2 

IEWG Conference Frankfurt 2018 
This is an international conference of ministers 
and lay people who work in Deaf ministry 
meeting together to share and learn from each 
other.  
 

The conference happens every two years and 
next year will be held in Niedernhausen, near 
Frankfurt in Germany from 15th-19th October 
2018.  The cost is €590 which includes the 
conference and full board accommodation. 
Travel costs are extra.  
 

If you are interested in going, please talk with 
Rev. Catherine as there is time to apply for 
grants to help with the cost. More information  
https://londondeafchurch.com/iewg-2018-
conference/ 

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07855 098953 Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
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Did you know…  the first printed Bible was the 
Gutenburg Bible in 1455. Every Bible before 
this time would have been hand copied and 
this work was often done in monasteries. 
Bibles were so expensive that few people had 
their own copy.   
Only 48 copies of the Gutenburg Bible still 
exist and two of these are in the British Library.  
If you near Kings Cross with a bit of spare time 
why not pop into the 
Treasure Room at the 
British Library and have a 
look. It is free entry.  

Go! Sign Conference Day 
Saturday 14th October 2017 at 
Enfield Baptist Church.  
10.30am- 4.30pm. 
Cost: £15-£25 (depending on age) include 
lunch and refreshments. There will be activities 
for children.  
Theme ‘Responding to God’s Call’ with 
Guest Speaker: Hans-Holder Miebach. 
Please email: general@gosign.org to book your 
place. 

Chaplain’s Summer BBQ 
July 22nd 2017 5pm-10pm 
Deaf Church members & 
Friends of the Deaf 
Chaplaincy are invited to  
2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN for a summer BBQ.  
Please let the chaplain know if you wish to 
come so we can make sure there is enough 
food for everyone.  



 


